
October 2, 1967 

Mr. Edward S. White 
Nall, Miller, Cadenhead & Dennis 
2434 National Bank of Georgia Bldg. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Ed: 

Thank you very much for sending me the two 
newspaper clipping on the current racial 
turmoil. 

I bad not seen the e articles and I appreciate 
your sending them to me. 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




